Atlantic City High School **Athletic Office**

Memo

To:

Atlantic City School District

From:

Chris Ford, Jr., Director of Athletics

RE:

A.C.H.S. Basketball

Date:

February 22, 2021



In order to do our best to ensure the health, safety, and well-being of our studentathletes, coaches, and staff, we have decided to cancel the remaining boys' and girls' basketball games scheduled for this season. After careful consideration and discussion with Mr. Caldwell, Coach Allen, Coach Lantz, our Athletic Trainer, and our school Sports Physician, we feel that it would not be safe for our athletes to return to a high intensity sport after being in quarantine for 14 days. With only a few days remaining in the season, there is too great of a risk of injury to make a return to the court worthwhile.

Please stay healthy and safe,

TRUSTED LOCAL NEWS • ALWAYS CONFIRMED FIRS Chris Ford, Ir. Director of Athletics

C:

Mr. Barry Caldwell, Superintendent

Dr. La'Quetta Small, Principal/A.C.H.S.

Mr. Donald Harris, Director of Secondary Education

Mr. Atiba Rose, Director of Operations

Mr. John Ross, Athletic Trainer

Dr. Brian Sokalsky, DO (School Physician)

CF/mb